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Friday 8th November 2024 
Letter 9 
 
  
 

Monday 11th November  11.00am – 2 minute silence for Remembrance 
3.20pm Y3-6 KS2 Mr Scaife Sports club  
3.20pm Y3-6 Drumming after-school club  

Tuesday 12th November  

Wednesday 13th November Y4/5 Swimming 
Y5/6 Tag rugby competition  
Craft club after school 
Book Fair after school  
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 14th November  Y1/2 Mr Scaife after school sports club 3.20-4.15 
FOBS Bingo night – 6pm – School Hall 

Friday 15th November  Children In Need Day 
Flu Immunisations in school 
My Darcy After School Football club  
Book Fair after school 

 

The weekly letter is now also on the school website under the newsletter tab.  
 

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to Year 1 and Year 2 for the 
highest attendance in school! 
 
 
Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 

Reception 94.4% Year 4 93.78% 

Year 1 98.33% Year 5 93.64% 

Year 2 98.33% Year 6 93.33% 

Year 3 87.2% Whole School  94.3% 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our first week of this new half-term and as part of the Arete Learning Trust has been a busy one with the children 
doing a brilliant job of settling back into school after the half-term break.  Many thanks for all the kind messages 
for Mrs Sharp, who has been away this week dealing with the bereavement in her family.  She is hoping to return 
to work next week. 
 
REMEMBREANCE 
The Year 6 children have been busy again this week receiving donations and giving poppies for the British Legion in 
preparation for next week’s Remembrance Day (11th November).  Thank you for all your donations. Please 
encourage your child to wear a poppy to school on Monday, where we will pause for a 2-minute silence to reflect 
and remember at 11am. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

November Right of the Month 
Article 30 

You have the right to protection and freedom 
from war. 



FLU IMMUNISATIONS  
On Friday 15th November the team NHS team will be in school to carry out flu immunisations with the children.  If 
you have already consented for your child to do this, you need to take no further action.  If you have not yet 
responded do so by following this link: https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northyorkshire which can also 
be found on Dojo.  You must respond to say whether you consent or not, to the immunisation.   
 
CHILDREN IN NEED 
Next Friday 15th November we will be taking part in Children in Need Day to raise money for this fantastic cause.  
This year’s theme is ‘challenge yourself’ and lots of the activities are themed around this. The School Council have 
been involved in coming up with some ideas of how to mark the day. Firstly, the day will be non-school uniform; 
children can either dress as a gladiator (we will discuss this in assembly and in classes next week) or just usual non-
school uniform.  The children will also take part in some fitness-based challenges and have the chance to take on 
an obstacle course designed by the School Council.  Donations can be made for the non-uniform on School Money. 
Please bring in small change (no more than 50p) for donations to attempt the obstacle course. 
 
BOOK FAIR IN SCHOOL NEXT WEEK 
Next week will also see the arrival of the Book Fair in school where children can get their hands on some brilliant, 
reduce-priced books.  During the week children will be able to browse the selection on offer and then after school 
on Wednesday and Friday we will be inviting children and parents into school from 3.30pm – 4pm to purchase the 
books.  
 
KS2 FRUIT 
We have been lucky in securing a grant from TESCO to support children in school 
and as a result will now have a twice weekly delivery of fresh fruit and veg for 
KS2 to enjoy at breaktimes and encourage healthy eating in school. The 
deliveries have very kindly been made by LB Quality Grocers. The children have 
already enjoyed tucking in this week! 
 
 
MORE SPORTING SUCCESS 
This week it was the turn of Year 5/6 to demonstrate the Tag-Rugby skills, which they have been practising in 
recent weeks with Mr Scaife.  The team took on 5 teams from our local area and showed fantastic teamwork 
through organising their formation, defending and attacking together and some rapid, skilful running to score 
some excellent tries.  They were extremely successful as a team – winning all but one game to take the silver 
medal position.  We are very proud of their communication, resilience and fantastic sportsmanship on show too! 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr David Fenn 
Deputy Headteacher  

               

 

 

 

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northyorkshire
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FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Date Event 

Tuesday 12th November  Year 6 Crucial Crew Safety Education at Carlton Lodge 

Tuesday 12th to Tuesday 19th November  Scholastic book fair 

Thursday 14th November FOBS Bingo evening  

Friday 15th November  Flu immunisations 
Children in Need Day  

Thursday 21st November  7.00pm FOBS Meeting – all welcome  

Monday 25th November  Arete Trust School Visit 

Tuesday 26th November  Governor meeting 2  

Monday 2nd December  FOBS Christmas Elfridges  

Tuesday 3rd December  FOBS Christmas Elfridges  

Thursday 5th December  FOBS Christmas fair 

Tuesday 10th December  2.00pm Y1/2 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y1/2 Christmas performance 

Wednesday 11th December  2.00pm Reception Christmas play 

Thursday 12th December  2.00pm Y3/4 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y3/4 Christmas performance 

Monday 16th December  2.00pm Y5/6 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y5/6 Christmas performance 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas dinner  

Thursday 19th December  Christmas parties 

Friday 20th December  Santa round the tree 
Break up for the Christmas holidays at 2.30pm  

 


